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We have recently opened up our Taka

Taka Zero kiosk in Mathare! Alongside

our delicious bread our kiosk sells Uji

power porridge, a nutritious and

energy dense meal, helping to tackle

food insecurity within the local

community. It has also allowed us to

employ four more people!
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Recently, major flooding and subsequent housing demolitions badly affected the Mathare

community and our team. We halted operations during this time and focused our energy on

providing humanitarian assistance. Thanks to generous donations we were able to provide

over 2,500 nutritious meals, provided emergency housing for 10 team members, and ensured

that 28 students return to school through replacing damaged school uniforms and books. 
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The team is now hard at work preparing

for the Enactus World Cup, which will be

held this October in Astana, Kazakhstan.

Keep an eye on our social media for the

latest updates. 

We are thrilled to announce that we have emerged champions twice in a row

representing Enactus Durham at the Enactus National Finals in London. We

are incredibly proud of the hard work put in by both the Durham and Kenyan

teams. This achievement shows the team’s dedication and commitment to

continuously improving the project.  
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